
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                               

 

 A big thank you to our parent helpers (Finley’s dad and gran, Mio’s mum and 

Harvey’s mum ) who gave up their time and helped paint our garden furniture and 

construct our shed. We appreciate your help and contributing to our nursery, we 

couldn’t have done it without you!  

Our Sports Day is scheduled for Thursday 27th of June at 9.45 am on the school 

pitch. If the weather is poor it will be in the gym hall. Parents are welcome to attend. 

Children should wear sporty clothes and shoes.        

 

Reminder 

The nursery journey is ending for our pre-schoolers and their graduation ceremony 

will be Tuesday 25th of June at 1pm.  Parents of our pre-school children are invited 

along to join us.  

We ask that to allow them to celebrate this special event that the children who are 

continuing in nursery and not leaving us for school are collected at 12.45pm on 

Tuesday 25th of June. 

Reports are being completed and will be issued soon. 

Nursery finishes up for the summer break on Friday 28th of June at 1pm, no 

lunches are provided this day and children need to be collected promptly. 

We wish you a fabulous summer break and good luck to all our children starting 

primary 1. We will see our returners on August 15th. 

 

Thank you  

The Nursery team   

June 2019  


